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Thursday, November 3, 2005
6 to 9 PM at the Yreka Community Center
A public hearing is being held affording Pacific Power and Light Customers the opportunity to comment on the proposed acquisition of PacificCorp by MidAmerican Energy Holdings Company.  PacifiCorp is owned by the multinational energy giant Scottish Power and the announcement of this proposed sale comes right in the middle of the re-licensing process for PacifiCorp through the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (FERC).

Last year, representatives from the four Klamath River Tribes (Karuk, Yurok, Hoopa, and Klamath) traveled to Scotland to protest at Scottish Power’s annual shareholder meeting.  There they met with CEO Ian Russell.  “Mr. Russell told us last year that we could trust him to resolve the issue fairly.  Is this his idea of fair?  He is now attempting to evade the issue and put it off on someone else.  Mr. Russell has let us down” stated Leaf Hillman, Vice Chairman of the Karuk Tribe of California.

Don’t let MidAmerican buy PacifiCorp without fully realizing the responsibility they will bear to the membership of the four Klamath River Tribes!  Be at the meeting and ask them the hard questions about how they will ensure that the Salmon are Brought Home.
· Do they plan to remove dams?

· Do they plan to deal with the toxic algae in the reservoirs?

· Do they plan to provide electricity to Indian communities that still lack service?

For further information you may contact Craig Tucker, Klamath Campaign Coordinator of the Karuk Tribe at (916) 207-8294, visit the Karuk Tribe’s Press Release website at: http://karukadm.securesites.net/press%20&%20campaigns/press.php#salmon or Pacific Power’s acquisition website at: http://www.pacificpower.net/Article/Article52356.html 

